
 
 

 

Meeting Date May 06, 2019 

 
 
Deputy Mayor McAlary and Councillors,  
 
 
Subject:  Update to the Terms and Conditions of Employment for Management / Professional Personnel 
 
RESOLVED that Committee of the Whole having met on May 6, 2019, recommends that: 
 

Common Council adopt the updated Terms and Conditions of Employment for Management / 
Professional Personnel, effective April 8, 2019 in the form attached to M&C 2019-68. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Don Darling 
Mayor 
  

  


